Ne #639975 159 Granite St - Quarter 1 (January - March) 2024
Assessment Inquiry

Submitted Received via Requester

July 16, 2024 at 08:21  Web Form Bruce Scott Johnson <brucejohnsongroup@gmail.com>
Status category Ticket status Type Priority Group Assignee

Open Re-opened Question Normal PW - Garbage Jillian Barden
Latitude/Longitude Location Other Telephone Property ID Number
-93.09358,44.96633 159 Granite St 16512302320 302922430147

Billing period for Delinquent Garbage Bill Assessment
Quarter 1 (January - March)
Billing year for Delinquent Garbage Bill Assessment

2024

Total amount due for Delinquent Garbage Bill Assessment
154.44

Stated Reason for Appeal (if given) Other Name

This is vacant. | stopped service yet being billed  Bruce Johnson

Did you receive a Saint Paul City Council Public Hearing Notice Ratification of Assessment?
No

Garbage Hauler Have you contacted your hauler about this garbage bill before?

Waste Management Yes

Do you need an interpreter?

No

Bruce Scott Johnson July 16, 2024 at 08:21

| have stopped this over a year ago yet | dm still bring billed

Jillian Barden July 16, 2024 at 10:07
Hi Bruce

| show you have 159 Granite St on a service hold, and you should not be charged for service after July 1, 2024.
As for your pending Quarter 1 assessment, you will need to contest the charges at a Legislative hearing to see if
we can have it reduced. The Quarter 1 legislative hearing is on Thursday, July 25 between 9 and 11 am. Would
you like me to add you on the schedule? | can give you a more approximate time once | schedule the hearing.

Your Quarter 2 assessment is still being processed and finalized with the city. Depending on the outcome of the
legislative hearing on July 25, we might be able to request the same outcome without having to go to another
legislative hearing, but that is entirely up to Waste Management. Worst case scenario, we would go to a
legislative hearing in October for the Quarter 2 assessment.

Let me know if you want to appeal the charges on July 25.
Thank you,

Jillian

City of Saint Paul

Public Works - Solid Waste
651-266-6101



Jillian Barden July 19, 2024 at 12:05
Outbound call to +1 (651) 230-2320

Call Details

Call from: +1 (651) 413-6624

Call to: +1 (651) 230-2320

Time of call: 2024-07-19 17:01:26 UTC
Called by: Jillian Barden

Length of phone call: 3 minutes, 38 seconds

Jillian Barden July 19, 2024 at 12:15

Hi Bruce
| show you have 159 Granite St on a service hold, and you should not be charged for service after July 1, 2024.

As for your pending Quarter 1 assessment, you will need to contest the charges at the Legislative hearing on July
25 between 9am and 10am to see if we can have it reduced. | have you down for a phone attendance. My role in
this is to present the facts for both you and the hauler, and the hearing officer makes the decision. Once the
hearing officer has come to a conclusion, it is sent to Public Council where it is approved. You do not need to
attend that hearing unless you are unhappy with the results on Thursday.

| forgot to mention that depending on the outcome of the hearing on July 25, we might not need a legislative
hearing in October. But both quarters do have to be processed separately. | will hold off on moving forward with
Quarter 2 until after your hearing on Thursday.

Let me know if you have any other questions
Jillian

Solid Waste
651-266-6101
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